
ANTRIM COUNTY

CONTINUED FUNDING 9-1-1 EMERGENCY TELEPHONE AND

CENTRAL DISPATCH

This proposal is a renewal of the previously approved miiiage and will permit the County
to levy up to H of one mill ($0.50 cents per $1,000.00 of taxable valuation) to provide funds for the
continued operations of the comprehensive countywide 9-1-1 Emergency Telephone and Central
Dispatch System.

Shall the tax limitation imposed under Article IX, Section 6 of the Michigan Constitution
on the amount of ad valorem taxes which may be imposed by the County of Antrim,
State of Michigan, against taxable property in the County be increased by one-half (1/2) of one mill
($0.50 cents per $1,000 of taxable value) on the taxable value of such
property for a period of five (5) years, 2018 through 2022, inclusive, for the purpose of
providing funds for the continued operations of the comprehensive countywide 9-1-1
Emergency Telephone and Central Dispatch System, and shall the County be authorized
to levy such miiiage for these purposes? if approved and levied in its entirety, this
miiiage would raise an estimated $876,239 for Antrim County in 2018.






